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Dear Parents,
Welcome to Culcheth Community Primary School.
The school is a special and safe place where the children are happy, cared for and receive a high standard of education from dedicated teachers. We are delighted to say that the children at Culcheth Primary achieve high standards across the curriculum.
The governing body is currently made up of staff, parents, parents of former pupils and other community representatives
The governing body is responsible for overseeing the strategic decisions of the school, and act as a critical friend to support and challenge. Governors also help to ensure the safety, welfare and education of the children.  
Governors support the headteacher, senior leadership team and all members of staff to ensure that the children enjoy a rich and fun primary school experience. The performance of the school is closely monitored along with educational results. Governors also ensure that the school’s financial resources are used effectively.
The children’s school life is further enhanced by a wide range clubs and extra-curricular activities. There are also excellent facilities for before and after school care.
In 2018 Mrs Dodd was awarded the Warrington Guardian ‘Headteacher of the Year’ award and in 2019 Culcheth Primary School was awarded the Warrington Guardian ‘School of the Year’ award. Both of which were fantastic achievements for the school. 
Governors would like to be as accessible as possible within the school community. If you have any suggestions for improvement your ideas and suggestions will be welcomed. Contact with governors can be made through the school office. 
Joanne Michaelas
Chair of Governors
